
J. CLYDE NUNN
General Manager

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Walnutport,
Pennsylvania, U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Geary:

1000 WATTS - DOMINION NETWORK - 580 KILOCYCLES

ANTIGONISH, N.S.

December 20, 1946

I wish to thank you for your report on the Special
DX Programme broadcast by CJFX from 5:00-6:00 a.m.
Standard Time on December 9, 1946

A comparison of the data you sent us with our
Station's Log shows conclusively that you received the programme.

It is a great pleasure for me, therefore, to send
you this written confirmation of reception of Station CJFX
on the date and time indicated abOve.

Permit me to thank you for your very complete report
wkich has proved of great interest to the members of our
Engineering staff.

JCN/Pmm

Wishing you the Season's Greetings, I remain,

erely yours

J. C de Nunn

Gen= al Manager,CJFX


